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To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   August 04, 2015

Subject:   FCC File 0819-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0819-EX-ST-2015   
Ref. 28981

Ms. Nguyen:

Thank you for your note regarding the issues related to the 322-328.6 MHz band.

In response to the note, BAE Systems has amended the pending application to:

- Delete the frequency 326 MHz

  and

- Add as suggested alternates the frequencies 316 MHz or 321 MHz. BAE Systems can accept
either of these frequencies as a replacement for 326 MHz, whichever is preferred by NTIA and the
Commission.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could advise NTIA of this amendment as soon as possible, and
please keep BAE Systems advised as to the timing of the processing of the application.

If you need BAE Systems to take any additional action at the Commission or with NTIA, please let me
know.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


